
What a Week!
News of September 30

Reminder: Please send $5 for the field trip on 
October 5 to Sips -n- Sweets. Thanks!

                       for your               
donations!

Our ongoing needs are 
wipes and paper towels. We 
appreciate your support!

Special Visitors
Tuesday, the Hinsdale 
Humane Society will 
bring a pet.

Friday, former teacher 
Gale Teune will share 
her knowledge (and 
taxidermied) owl. 

Save the Date!

Saturday, December 3 we 
are hosting a Breakfast 
with Santa and Gift 
Shopping Event as a 
fundraiser for the 
preschool. More info 
coming soon! 

Upcoming Days Off

Monday, October 10 
(Indigenous Peoples 
Day) 

Tuesday, October 11 
(Teacher Institute Day)


